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Dear Sir / Madam:

I have had an opportunity to review the draft regulatory guide " Instruction
Concerning Risk from Occupational Radiation Exposure."

I feel that the proposed guide is a document that will be effective in I
increasing understanding about the biological effects of ionizing radiation.
thought that sections dealing with cancer risks from radiation exposure were
particularly well done.

It.is recommended that a regulatory guide based on the publication be
-

prepared and issued for the purpose of providing instructional material concerning
an assessment of risk from occupational radiation exposure.

Very truly yours,

Arthur T. Heubner
Director, Radiation Control
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